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I am writing on behalf of Santa Cruz Climate Action Network, a local group with approx 1600
members.
We are extremely concerned about the Climate Crisis and embrace electrification as a great
step in the right direction.
We strongly support the reach codes currently being approved. 
We need to work towards an all electric standard as soon as possible.
Electrification is essential in any area's Zero Carbon Plan.
Many studies have shown that all-electric actually reduces construction costs and increases air
quality and public safety as well as reducing future Climate Change.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Pauline Seales 
https://scruzclimate.org/
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